LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2017

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY PASTOR HAMPTON

Today is our beloved **Pastor**, **Dr. David A. Hampton's**, 5th anniversary as our Senior Pastor. There will be cake & punch immediately following service. Envelopes for your expressions of love are in your bulletin.

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

Join Pastor Hampton and our Christian Education Instructors for a Special October Midweek Series on the History of Light of the World and the Disciples of Christ. Dinner will be served from 5:45pm-6:45pm. Midweek will begin promptly at 7pm. There is no cost for the meal, all are welcome. The first dinner and lesson is Wednesday, October 4, 2017.



SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

Join the Stephen Talley Garden Ministry, Crooked Creek Community and a host of others for IndyDoDay presented by Partnerships for Beautification. SERVICE DAY is Thursday, September 28th from 9am-1pm. Twenty-five teams will work together to clean up and beautify OUR COMMUNITY. There are a variety of service activities for all ages and skill levels. To sign up or for more information, please stop by the Garden Ministry table, in the Narthex.

■ SHOEBOX PROJECT - SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

The LWCC Global Missions Team would like your participation, prayers and support in sharing God's love through our shoebox church project now through October 30th. Please pick up your shoebox and information from the Missions Team table, in our Narthex.

MEN'S MINISTRY

Calling all Men and Women to assist with the **Interfaith Habitat** for Humanity Build on Thursday, October 5th from 7:45am-2:30pm. Please see Deacon Dana Watts for more information or to sign up to volunteer, in the Narthex, immediately following service.

RELAY FOR LIFE

We are keeping Rev. Dr. Billye Bridges' memory and legacy of education alive as we walk around the track during Relay for Life. Please visit us, in the Narthex, beginning Sunday, October 1st to make a donation or sign up to walk. The Relay is Friday, October 6th, at IUPUI, from 2pm - Midnight. You can go online and donate today at: http://tinyurl.com/teambridges. If you have any questions, please e-mail Rev. Deborah Daniels Calhoun at: angelsslptl@gmail.com

Dr. David A. Hampton Senior Pastor 2012-present Dr. T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Senior Pastor Emeritus 1969-2012